----- Original Message -----

From: "Wendy Price Cartographic Services" <maps@wendymap.co.uk>

Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2015 12:13 PM

Subject: Comms meeting

Things to be discussed are:-

Gardener's question time, publicity.

TBI identity

Showing of film "Voices of transition"

Publicity re Cop 21 book.

 Wendy

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

From: "Peter Moffatt" <mail@pmoffatt.net>

To: "Wendy Price Cartographic Services" <maps@wendymap.co.uk>

Subject: Re: Comms meeting

Date: 19 November 2015 19:16

Wendy,

Could I suggest that if time permits we might usefully also discuss the 

following:

1.  Sharing information online, via Google Docs/Sheets or whatever.  We have 

been talking around this on and off for ages, but have never really got 

round to deciding what it is we want to be able to do, or how we go about 

learning how to do it.  Perhaps it would be a good idea if we all jotted 

down some ideas about what information we think it might be useful to share 

in this way, and if the concensus was that the potential usefulness would 

justify getting to grips with how to do it, we could put a proposal to the 

Directors' review or a future Admin meeting.

2.  How do we set about what seem to me to be our current rather poor 

communication with the local press, Highland Council, the Black Isle 

Community Councils, Black Isle Partnership, Black Isle Info, Our Black Isle, 

HEN, Third Sector etc., and local community groups all across the highlands? 

I have a feeling that far too large a proportion of the Black Isle 

population don't even know that TBI exists, and I would like to see us make 

a really serious effort to remedy that situation.  Again perhaps there's a 

case for trying to formulate proposals for the re-review or an Admin meeting 

to come to some decisions.

Peter.

